
CSPOA Applauds Selection of Kash Patel for
FBI Director, Sheriff Richard Mack and Sam
Bushman Endorse the Nomination
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PHOENIX, AZ, UNITED STATES, December 6,

2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Sheriff Richard Mack

and Sam Bushman have publicly endorsed

President-elect Donald Trump’s nomination of

Kash Patel for Director of the Federal Bureau of

Investigation (FBI). Their endorsement

underscores a positive perspective on

leadership renewal within this essential national

agency.

While the Constitutional Sheriffs and Peace

Officers Association (CSPOA) remains neutral

and does not endorse candidates or appointees

officially, the organization expresses strong

support for this nomination. “We applaud

President-elect Trump’s decision to appoint

Kash Patel, a choice that points towards a deeper commitment to restoring integrity and trust

within our government agencies," stated CSPOA CEO Sam Bushman.

Kash Patel, whose career spans several significant roles in national defense and intelligence, is

highly praised for his expertise and dedication to the principles of justice and effective

administration.

“Kash Patel’s nomination is a pivotal move toward rebuilding public trust in the Federal Bureau of

Investigation. As advocates for the Constitution and committed law enforcement professionals,

we believe Mr. Patel’s leadership abilities and professional background equip him well for the

challenges and responsibilities of this role,” said Sheriff Richard Mack.

Sam Bushman added, “In these times, it is crucial to have leadership that thoroughly

understands the complexities of law enforcement at the highest echelons. Mr. Patel brings a

wealth of experience and a robust commitment to enforce the law impartially and diligently.”

The CSPOA, together with its members, looks forward to a constructive shift under Kash Patel’s

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://cspoa.org/


stewardship at the FBI, aspiring towards an era of increased transparency and accountability

within the bureau.

Since Chad Chronister Withdraws his name, We Highly recommend Sheriff Mark Lamb to Lead

The DEA!
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